
 

 

November 1, 2023 

 

 

Re: H2793 Imperial Insurance Companies, Inc., (Medicare Advantage and Medicare Prescription 

Drug Plans Only) will not renew for plan year 2024.   

 

Dear Provider, 

 

Imperial Insurance Companies, Inc., ("Imperial”) Medicare Advantage (MAO) Only and 

Medicare Advantage Prescription Drug (MAPD) Contracts (CMS contract number H2793) will 

not renew for plan year 2024.   

 

Therefore, as of January 1, 2024, at 12:00 a.m., H2793 services rendered as of January 1, 

2024  shall not be the financial responsibility of H2793 Imperial.  Imperial shall, however, continue 

to reimburse providers for covered services provided to eligible enrollees prior to the time and date 

stated above. If your organization provided covered services to an Imperial MAO or MAPD 

enrollee prior to January 1, 2024, please submit the claim and any required/supporting medical 

records in accordance with the current process.    

 

 Imperial will, however, continue  the  Exchange line-of-business by way of the individual 

marketplace.  This letter is to notify you only that Imperial’s  Medicare line-of-business(H2793) 

will term effective January 1, 2024. We look forward to continuing to partner with your 

organization as we grow the Imperial . individual marketplace in your community.   

 

 To the extent that you have any questions, please contact Giuletta Rudon, Director of 

Network Management, Imperial Insurance Companies, Inc., at 

grudon@imperialhealthholdings.com or by calling her at 949-351-5887. 

 

 

     Best,  

 

     Michael Polis 

     General Counsel  
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